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November 15, 2013 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Customer, 
 
This letter is to notify you that the V4400 Probe Card Mounting Ring, Xandex part # 230-0461 
(Verigy part # E7085-66602) is in the process of being discontinued.  Please see the attached 
Product Change Notice (PCN) 100013-A regarding the discontinuance. 
 
Xandex is offering a last time buy for this product. Orders will be accepted through May 15th, 
2014 (6 months from date of notification) and the final shipments of this product are required to 
take place no later than November 15th, 2014 (12 months from the date of discontinuance). This 
is in compliance with JEDEC Standard JESD48.  
 
Please forward this notification to all affected users of this product within your organization.  
 
We ask that you contact us as soon as possible with your planned order quantities. At that time 
we can provide you with a last time buy quotation. 
 
Let me know if you have any questions. 
 
Kind Regards, 
 
Suzanne Garcia 
Senior Customer Representative 
Xandex, Inc. 
(707)763-7799, ext. 164 
sgarcia@xandex.com  
 


